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Little Pimmit Run 

Sanitary Realignment 

Please join us for a virtual community meeting to 

discuss the latest updates on the Little Pimmit Run 

Sanitary Realignment Project on Monday, October 4, 

2021, at 7 p.m. In Spring 2021, Kimley-Horn & 

Associates started the Preliminary Engineering 

Report. The preliminary design phase is nearly 

complete for the sanitary realignment.  

To receive an email with a link to the meeting please 
contact Suzy Harding at the email address provided 
below. 

Project-specific information can be found at: https:// 
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/publicworks/capital-projects/ 
little-pimmit-run-sanitary-sewer-realignment-ww-
000028-016 

For questions or additional information, please 
contact the project manager Suzy Harding at 
Office: 703-810-9727, TTY 711 
Email: Suzanne.Harding@fairfaxcounty.gov. 

THANK YOU! 
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